22nd April 1992

Dr. B.L. Hoskin
7A/416 Remuera Road,
Auckland 5,

Nueva Zelandia

Dear Dr. Hoskin,

Thanks God, we arrifed safely in Menorca after the ordeal that we
suffered together in Birmania.

I am writing you to insist in our invitation. I hope you will be
able to come to Menorwa in the month of October.

Jacqueline and I, wish you happiness and good health.
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